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Mr. President,
Nepal welcomes the delegation of the Republic of Yemen to the fourth cycle of UPR and thanks them for the presentation of national report.
We take encouraging note of the development of national nutrition strategy for 2022-2030 to address malnutrition crisis and promote the right to food as well as the enactment of Framework Act on Climate Change.
In a constructive spirit, we would like to recommend the following:
1. Expedite efforts for the establishment of an independent national human rights institution in line with Paris Principles.
2. Continue strengthening the National Plan of Action against trafficking in persons.
3. Continue efforts to address the gender wage gap.
4. Enhance mechanisms to inspect working conditions of migrant workers.
We wish the Republic of Yemen a successful review.  
Thank you, Mr. President.
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